
Dear Customer-Supplier-Bank 
Buenos Aires , Abril 24, 2018 
  
We inform you that as of April 23, 2018 we have moved our facility and Administrative, 
Commercial and Head Quarter offices to the following address: 
Lisandro de la Torre 355 
Fatima-CP 1633- Provincia de Buenos Aires-Rep.Argentina 
As GoogleMaps: Coordenadas -34.428465 -58.965106 – Calle # 7-Fatima-Bs As 
 

 
 
The telephones to communicate with us remain the same: the phone # 54-230-467-
1900 that you will can use it since of Thursday April 26, 2018. For the moment if you 
need to contact us, please do so by cell phone or by email. 
 
Best regards. 
 


